
 

 

The draft of the Long Branch Housing Authority 2022-2023 

Annual Plan and 5-Year Plan will be available for review from 

February 2, 2022, through March 19, 2022. During this period, 

copies of the draft Plan will be immediately available for public 

review at www.lbhousing.org or from 9:00 AM to 4:30 PM at 

the main office of the Housing Authority, and all offices of the 

housing sites listed below, all of which are located in Long 

Branch, NJ:  Main Office—2 Hope Lane; Kennedy Tower—36 

Rockwell Ave; Chester Arthur—111 Union Avenue; Hobart 

Manor—58 James Street; John R. Lewis (a/k/a Woodrow 

Wilson)—157 Garrett Drive; Gregory School Apartments—157-

7th Avenue.  The offices for the following developments are 

located at the central office of the Authority, 2 Hope Lane, Long 

Branch, NJ: Presidential Estates, Garfield Court and Sea View 

Manor. Submit comments via email or in writing, postmarked or 

hand-delivered by 4:30 PM on March 19, 2022. Written 

comments may be emailed or mailed to Mr. Malcom Isler at 2 

Hope Lane, Long Branch, NJ 07740 or misler@lbhousing.org. A 

public hearing of the Board of Commissioners to accept the final 

Plan will be held on Monday, March 21, 2022, at 5:00 PM at 2 

Hope Lane, Long Branch, NJ. 
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